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Mr. Chairman and Members of the Committee:

Thank you for this opportunity to present information on behalf of the Kansas '
Association of Property and Casualty Insurance Companies, our state trade association for
domestic property and casualty insurance companies in Kansas.

‘Recently, Kansas consumers have fallen prey to unscrupulous roofers. Not only do these
practices effect consumers but they also disadvantage legitimate roofers. HB 2554 will help
address this issue. The registration of roofers required by HB 2554 will benefit the consumer,
legitimate roofers and the insurance industry.

For these reasons, we would ask the Committee to recommend HB 2554 favorable for
passage. ' ’ '

On behalf of KAPCIC, I thank you for your consideration of our testimony.

Respectfully,

Sandra M. Sigler
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